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Higher Minimum Wage Coming For Government Contractors

Insights
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Our partner Tom Rebel has prepared an overview of the U.S. Labor Department's final regulations

"Establishing a Minimum Wage for Contractors" under Executive Order 13658.

The initial minimum wage will be $10.10 an hour, and it becomes effective on January 1, 2015.

Employers should take a look at the summary to see whether and how they might be affected.
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